
 

    

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

Join the MBTA at a 
South Coast Rail Public Meeting  

Monday, February 10 - 6:00 PM  
Freetown Elementary School 

Please join the South Coast Rail (SCR) team at a public meeting on the project on Monday, 
February 10 at 6:00 PM in Freetown. The team will provide a project update, describe overall 
project status and timeline, including the anticipated start of service date, and key next steps 
for the project. 

Freetown Station, located on the Fall River Secondary Line 

The meeting will be held at 6:00 PM at the Freetown Elementary School campus, located at 43 
Bullock Road East Freetown, MA 02717. Parking is available at the school’s lot on the Memorial 
Drive side of the campus. 
For more information, visit the website: www.mbta.com/southcoastrail or contact the project 
team with questions at SouthCoastRail@dot.state.ma.us. 

ACCOMMODATIONS: This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in 
English. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as 
available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated documents, and interpreters. For more 
information or to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please email 
publicengagement@mbta.com or call 617-222-3030. 
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